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Rochester Lions President’s Message.  
 

March is now behind us and (HOPEFULLY) 
spring will bring in warmer and sunnier days.  
This means 9 months have already passed in this 
Lion’s Year.  Anyone who has hesitated to get 
involved in an executive position with the due to 
the “long term commitment”, forget it!  It flies by 
so much faster than you think! 
 
Coming back from vacation I was disappointed to 
hear that our Wine Tasting event was cancelled 
due to a lack of ticket sales.  This is the kind of event we all should give our full 
support as it requires so little effort other than selling tickets.  I hope Kathy and 
Lowell will continue to pursue this event for next year and have the entire  
membership talk it up to encourage a strong turnout. 
 
Lion David McKenize has informed me that we will be having another car raffle.  
The monies raised will Go to LCIF in their campaign to build the disaster relief 
fund.  Looks like the drawing will take place in 2020 but we’ll need everyone to 
contribute in the sale of the tickets.  It is our opportunity to show everyone that 
we are a “model” club. 
 
Happy Spring everyone!  Let the warmth and the sun begin! 
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Who are these great  
looking Lions (and friend)!  
Found this posted at  
Dining in the Dark which 
was held by Leader Dog at 
the MGM Grand.  The 
event raised $200,185.  

Our Car Shows are coming soon!  We will need  
everyone’s help to make these events a success! 
Sign up sheets are going around at every meeting.  
Sign-up early and often! 
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Upcoming Meetings/Events 
 

April 1 - Regular Meeting, 7 pm River Crest-  Alex Smith, 
the new Director of Community House will be our  
speaker 
April 8 - 7 pm Board meeting Rochester Community 
House 

April 15—Regular Meeting, 7 pm River Crest–  Lion and 
Leader Dog Director of Lion Engagement, Beth Slade, will 
speak on some new things happening at Leader Dog. 
 

 

 
 

April Theme 
April 1—Fact or Fiction– tell something 
about yourself and the table will guess if 
it’s fact or fiction. 

 
April 15– Pay the Tail Twister a 

$1 fine 

 Tom Petterson  April 16 

Don Westphal April 20 

Lynn Miller  April 15 

White Cane Week is coming up.  Please be sure to sign up.  
Everyone’s help is needed! 


